
Upcoming work in your 
neighborhood 
Narrows Road Reliability Project 
Staten Island, NY 

[Landowner] 
[Landowner address] 
[Landowner address] 

Re: Narrows Road Reliability Notice 

August 18, 2023, 

Dear Neighbor: 

To ensure we can continue providing safe and reliable energy service to Staten Island, our team at National Grid has identified important upgrades in 
your neighborhood. This upgrade, known as the Narrows Road Reliability Project, is planned to begin in late-August 2023 and is expected to be 
complete in the Fall 2024. We will be upgrading existing infrastructure along Narrows Road N in the sidewalk and roadway.  

The first part of construction includes upgrading the existing infrastructure within the sidewalk and roadway area beginning near Little Clove Road and 
heading east on Narrows Road N. Once that work is complete, crews will begin upgrading critical infrastructure within the vicinity of Dekalb Street, Rhine 
Avenue, and Richmond Road to increase safety and reliability. Crews will then make their way back west on Narrows Road N to Little Clove Road. Once 
construction is complete the impacted areas will be restored to Department of Transportation (DOT) standards. Traffic will remain open on 
Narrows Road N during construction hours. Traffic flaggers will be on-site to direct vehicular and pedestrian traffic, as necessary. 

There will be night work for the duration of the project along with daytime work hours in specific locations. See below: 

Hours of work: 

Night work hours are Mon-Fri, 9PM to 5AM 

Intersection of Rhine Avenue and Dekalb Street, Mon-Fri, 9AM to 3PM* 

We are committed to enhancing the safety and reliability of the communities we service. If you have any questions, we encourage you to 
reach out to our outreach team using the provided contact details below.  

Please note, this project will not interrupt National Grid service for our customers. 

Sincerely, 

National Grid Stakeholder Management 
718-749-9542
ngrid.com/narrowsroad
Box.SIprojects@nationalgrid.com

This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 
Este es un aviso importante. Sírvase mandarlo traducir.  
Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir.  
Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. 
Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. 
Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели. 
Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es übersetzen. 
Αυτή είναι μια σημαντική ειδοποίηση. Σε παρακαλώ, μετέφρασέ το. 
Đây là một thông báo quan trọng. Xin hãy dịch nó. 
這是一個重要的通知。請翻譯一下. 

이것은 중요한 공지입니다. 번역해 주세요. 
これは重要な通知です。翻訳してもらってください。 

זה  את תתרגם בבקשה .חשובה הודעה זו  
ਇਹ ਇੱਕ ਜਰੂਰੀ ਨੋਿਟਸ ਹੈ। ਿਕਰਪਾ ਕਰਕ  ੇਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਓ। 
 .זו  הודעה  חשובה .בבקשה תתרגם את זה


